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| completely agree that we must act now to protect our environment, but we cannot rush
intc anything. My final point is the bottom line: cost. According to your own experts, this
rule change would cost anywhere from $3.9 billion to $15.2 billion dollars per year to
implement. Considering this rule change would mean 350-550 counties would fail to meet
the new standards; that would be an expensive implementation with more punishment
than progress.

| believe there is a better way. The EPA and the Administration should aliow us all more time
to achieve the 2008 standard, which willi continue to improve our air quality as more areas
work to meet that standard. Changing the standard before then will harm our economy
and could risk the livelingods of so many Americans.

As someone who believes compromise is always the best path, | believe thisis a
conversation that can and must be held with our elected officials who are responsible for
setting policy, lawmakers, business leaders, and other stakeholders at the same table
together. We can do this together; my own city is proof of the power of cooperation.
Please reconsider making any immediate additional changes to the national ozone
standard.
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nalee Lozeav

cc: Valerie Jarrett, Assistant to the President for Public Engagement and
Intergovermmental Affairs and Senior Advisor
Gina McCarthy, Administrator, Environmental Protection Agency
U.S. Senator Kelly Ayotte
U.S. Senator Jeanne Shaheen
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